REPUBLIC OF THE MARSHALL ISLANDS
Ministry of Natural Resources & Commerce

Post Office Box 1727
Majuro, Marshall Islands 96960

MEMORANDUM

DATE: 16/11/17

TO: Country Director, UNDP Pacific Office in Fiji

FROM: Acting Secretary for Natural Resources & Commerce in RMI

SUBJECT: Approval - ADMIRE Funds to Support RMI mission

Dear Sir,

In view of the need to support the GORMI in finalizing the closure and secure of Government’s
inputs into the Management Response to the Final Report for ADMIRE project.

Please be informed that the GORMI is happy to work with UNDP and I hereby apprové and
confirm the clearance of the remaining ADMIRE project funds to carry out the mission work
conducted in Majuro.

We wish to thank the support rendered to RMI thus far through this project and we look forward
to any future cooperation of the same initiative. -

Respectfully yours,

Angeﬂle Heine —Reimers

cc:  Energy Planning Division
File

Telephone: (692) 625-3206 Fax: (692) 625-7471



